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Science – Plants
We will be focusing our studies 
around plants this term, looking 
at the key parts of
plants – roots, stem,
leaves, flowers.  We
will be looking at
what plants need to
survive, how they
transport water to where it is 
needed and how they produce 
new plants.

Computing
Computers will be used 
across the curriculum this 
term for research, maths –
Times Tables Rock Stars, 
Numbots, Reading Plus 
activities and other
core skills.

Maths
Money
We will be learning about money for the 
first 3 weeks whilst recapping place
value, addition and subtraction.
Multiplication and Division
We will be recapping what we learned in 
term 2 and build on our knowledge to
multiply and divide 2-digit numbers by 
1-digit numbers.

Cricket PE
The children will be learning 
how to throw and catch the 
ball, bowl and strike with 
accuracy.

OAA
Outdoor Adventurous 
Activities – we will be 
looking at teamwork, 

following 
instructions, 

directions, maps and
problem solving.

English
This term our writing focus is 
on story endings.  Along with 
our fiction element, we will 
also be looking at non-fiction 
studying biographies, and 
writing about someone local.

Art & DT
Exploring Roman mosaics and patterns

RE – Kingdom of God
Our Big Question this term:
‘When Jesus left, what was the 
impact of Pentecost?’

In the aftermath of Easter and Jesus’ 
resurrection, the disciples spent time 
with Him before He ascended to 
heaven and sent them the gift of the 
Holy Spirit.

Topic
Our topic for the final two terms 
is the Romans.  We will be looking 
at how the empire grew across 
Europe, Roman towns, roads, 
Hadrian’s Wall and food to name 
just a few aspects of Roman life. 

Reading
Reading continues to be a 
huge focus in class this term, 
with all children reading daily 
to an adult.  There will also be 
small group guided reading 
sessions and whole
class reading.

This term’s whole 
class reading book
is a fun adventure story -
Oliver and the Seawigs. 


